

## AMBASSADE DE FRANCE EN AFRIQUE DU SUD

Le Conseiller de Coopération et d'Action culturelle

> Pretoria 26 January 2004

O/ref.: 11/P/04

Dear Sir,

Following your letter concerning Mr. Gilbert ERUARD who was, fifteen years ago, the Cultural Attaché of the Embassy of France, Cultural Section, I would like to underline that at the present time, we do not have his address.

Unfortunately, the French Ministry of Foreign Affairs – Department of Human Resources, does not keep the addresses of the office staff who left his services more than ten years ago.

Yours sincerely

Bernard MALAUZAT

Counsellor for Science, Culture & Development

Mr. M. DAVEY JACANA MEDIA P.O. Box 2004 HOUGHTON 2041